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Date:  November 22, 2021 
District:  7 / Los Angeles & Ventura counties  
Contact:  Alisa Almanzan, alisa.almanzan@dot.ca.gov  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   
 

Caltrans to Mitigate Dust and Noise on Interstate 405 
  

TORRANCE— The California 
Department of Transportation 
(Caltrans) will be taking measures to 
reduce the occurrence of dust and 
increased levels of noise on Interstate 
405 (I-405) between Western Avenue 
and Crenshaw Boulevard.  

Water trucks will be traveling along 
the shoulder of I-405 twice a day to 
mitigate dust measures.                                           

A temporary soundwall that will 
consist of sound blankets will be 
installed to mitigate some noise and 
dust during construction.  

Sound blankets will be tied to a 12-
foot-high fence that will be erected at 
the existing right of way fence 
location. These temporary sound 
blankets will be in place by the end of 
December starting with the north 
bound side at Western Avenue.  

 

Caltrans reminds drivers to be “Work Zone Alert” and to “Slow for the Cone Zone.”  

### 

http://www.dot.ca.gov/paffairs/
http://www.dot.ca.gov/moveover/
http://saveourwater.com/
http://www.dot.ca.gov/bwza/

